
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
March 2, 2021 
 
 
Laura Fiemann 
CSDCPC Vega LLC 
23150 N Pimard Ste 2B 
Scottsdale, AZ 85255 
 
Re: PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION RESULTS:   
 Vega Collegiate Academy – Advisory Site Plan  
 Application Number:  DA-2255-00 
 
Dear Ms. Fiemann: 
 
The Advisory Site Plan for Vega Collegiate Academy was heard by the Aurora Planning and Zoning Commission at Study 
Session on February 24, 2021.  The table below shows the results of the Planning Commission's action. 
 

Case Number Planning Commission Action 
 

City Council Review 
Required? 

Planning Commission 
Conditions 

1992-6017-06 No objections from Planning and 
Zoning Commission; no Board of 
Education hearing requested 

No N/A  

 
Please refer to comments in the last review letter for technical issues that still need to be resolved. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me at cdalby@aurorgov.org or call 303-739-7266. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Claire Dalby, Planner II 
City of Aurora Planning Department 
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